
New Hampshire 

Snowmobile Museum Association 

The NH Snowmobile Museum Association is independent from NH Snowmobile clubs and the NH Snowmobile Association (NHSA) 

Announcement 

May 14, 2025 

Greetings Everybody,  

The New Hampshire Snowmobile Museum regretfully announces due to an unfortunate winter season, the 

museum building has been compromised and is no longer stable to house our amazing vintage collection of 

snowmobiles, memorabilia, and reference documents.  

The building that the Snowmobile Museum occupies was originally constructed in 1935 by the Civilian 

Conservation Corps. (CCC). The building was built as a temporary structure that has deteriorated over 90 

years. It has been assessed by the Department of Natural & Cultural Resources (DNCR) that the  

building cannot be saved and will be razed. 

The museum will need to remove all vintage sleds, memorabilia, and reference documents from the building 

before winter 2025. Currently, the museum does not have a location to move the collection to. The DNCR is 

trying to assist, but does not have any buildings available to use as a museum or to store the collection. 

The museum is in the preliminary stages of working through current needs. Ultimately, we are looking for a 

new building. We need a facility or containers/trailers to store the collection, keeping as much of the collection 

together as possible (100+ sleds). We will need volunteers to help move and transport. We are anticipating 

the move will be towards the fall or sooner. We will be incurring unexpected expenses; monetary donations 

are welcome. Help us get the word out, we need ‘snow angels’ who can help us in all aspects of our needs.  

We thank you for your consideration during this time of turmoil for the museum. If you can help contribute in 

any way to the museum, please reach out by email: NHSnowmobilemuseum@outlook.com 

 

Best Regards, 

NHSMA Board of Directors 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Jun 3 - Annual Meeting 530pm@Moe Joe's Family Restaurant 2175 Candia Rd Manchester PLEASE JOIN US TO TALK ABOUT OUR FUTURE 
Jun 7 - Spring Swap fundraising will still be held at the museum field, entry to the building will not be permitted 
Sep 13 - Fall Swap fundraising will still be held at the museum field, entry to the building will not be permitted. 
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